
 
 

Alfrick & Lulsley Horticultural Show & Fete  
1 September 2018 

 
Thank you for taking part in our annual show.  
To help with the smooth running of our event, please make careful note the following 
information and regulations: 
 

 The postcode for the show ground is WR6 5HJ. You will see plenty of yellow 
signs directing you to the event. 

 All arena events, sideshows and exhibitors are asked to be set up before 11.30 
a.m. on the day of the show. 

 Vehicular access to the show ground is not permitted after 12 noon. Once set 
up you will be required to remove your vehicle to the public car park. 

 Gates open and the show commences at 12.30 p.m. prompt.  Stallholders are 
respectfully asked not to start selling prior to 12.30 

 If you have any special access or space requirements please make sure your 
committee contact knows in advance of the day. 

 All committee members wear bright yellow ‘T’ shirts and are there to help with 
any queries you may have on the day.  

 Layout of the showground will be available to stallholders on arrival and you will 
be directed to your allocated pitch by a show marshall. 

 Please do not start to dismantle before 5.30 p.m. unless by special agreement. 
 If you are not booked in, it is extremely unlikely that we can accommodate you 

on the day. 
 First aiders are in attendance and any incident requiring their assistance should 

be reported to a committee member or the main Control Point (PA). 
 Please listen out for special announcements. 
 If you have any queries please give me a call on 01886 821661 which has an 

answerphone. 
 My mobile number on the day is 07776 265690 
 Parking on or adjacent to the showground is restricted to essential vehicles by 

prior arrangement only. 
 Please do not park on the roads leading to the show ground as clear access is 

required by emergency services at all times. 
 Parking in the designated public car parks is free.  Please follow the instructions 

of the car parking marshals who are there to ensure traffic is free flowing at all 
times. 

 To avoid unnecessary accidents and possible injury do ensure that your gazebo 
is securely pegged down. 

 The release of balloons etc. is not permitted due to CAA restrictions. 
 

Many thanks for your co-operation, involvement & support. 
 
Annette Smart for Alfrick & Lulsley Show Committee 
 
 


